
September meeting:

We reviewed:
- School Parent Compact, Title 1, Part A
- School Parent Involvement

Made a few changes to the documents.

One thing people were asking is putting the sensory path down the 300 hall again.

Answer: Due to us getting new flooring, we’d rather not cover it. Maybe on the walls or an
outdoor object. The outdoor project would be a great idea, even painting the basketball
court for our students. Possible project for Be The Church.

Headaches with the Wifi...testing is nearly impossible. Everyone in agreement! We will take
this to the DEIC and discuss.

Parents eating with their students at their classroom tables. Is it possible that there isn’t any
room at the parent tables. Can we put tables on the stage for the overlap?

Grandfriends Week next week, will parents be able to sit somewhere?

Answer: We will provide seating for students and their families in the gym to ensure they
have plenty of space.

Will grandparents be able to come back to the classroom to read a book?

Answer: Yes! Allow grandparents to come to the room and possibly read a book.

Covid protocols for Grandfriends week?

Answer: We are green! Out of 500 odd kiddos and staff members, we are still in the green.

Concerns with the cafeteria… There is no room. It is very loud!

Answer: There is no way we can have lunch covered and get everyone to specials. We
incorporated a few tips and tricks to help. We started competitions, consequences, and
microphone talks.
Bathrooms...Deedee shared there have been bathroom issues. Students have been looking
underneath the doors because they aren’t aware of the knocking if the door is closed. She
has addressed this with her class. Also, Pre-K will now do a ‘sweep’ to see if bathrooms are
cleaned before and after her class utilizes the bathroom.



Third grade specials time...they are being cut short on their time. Since school is out at 3:10,
students are packing up at 3:05 to leave. Bus riders are entering the gym at 3:05 and
students are supposed to be actively participating til 3:10. Julia suggested maybe
incorporating an extra recess or Go Noodle for students on their PE days to cover their
minutes. Angie offered to cut her conference time to help accommodate.

October Meeting:

We reviewed:

All CEIC members reviewed the 2021-2022 Goals/Performance/Objectives/Strategies from
CIP

Two CEIC Concerns:
Rodent issues on 300 hall-
Mike (the exterminator) said that it would help to put lunches in tubs and to clean out
closets in the 300 hall.

Request for the lockers in the 300 hall to be fixed/replaced.  Foster will work with
maintenance to get this on the wish list.


